
Request For Information (RFI)
The Ministry of Energy, Manpower and Industry

(MEMI) wishes to invite interested proponents to

submit proposals for a RFI for “30 MW Solar Power

Plant” (the “Project”). The Project site is situated in

Kampong Sungai Akar, Brunei-Muara.

Scope of the project
Provision to invest, build and operate a

30 MW Solar Photovoltaic Power Plant on a 

Remediated Landfill Site in Brunei Darussalam

To register for the RFI, interested proponents should 

send an email to MEMI’s Renewable Energy Unit under 

the Sustainable Energy Division at the following email, 

renewable.energy@memi.gov.bn with the subject 

heading:

Request for Information to Invest, Build and 

Operate a 30 Megawatt Solar Photovoltaic 

Power Plant (Ref. No. MEMI/RE/RFI/19/0001)

Subsequently, the RFI Document will then be issued by 

e-mail.

Further details can be obtained from the following 

website: http://www.memi.gov.bn/

The completed RFI Proposals should reach us no later 

than 3.00pm on 2nd October 2019.

The Ministry of Energy,

Manpower and Industry

(MEMI)’s vision is for Brunei

Darussalam to be a country

with a ‘diverse and sustainable

economy led by Bruneians for

the prosperity of the nation’.

The Ministry is committed to

sustainable development and

strengthening of the energy

sector, support the growth of

non-oil & gas industries,

creation of job opportunities

and improvement of business

environment in Brunei

Darussalam.

The Ministry is currently

seeking to drive sustainable

energy efforts through the

implementation of renewable

energy and energy efficiency &

conservation initiatives.
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